One First NationaR Chicago, lllinois

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60630
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Mr. R. J. Silver

Operatlng Reactors - Branch 2
"Office of Regulation"

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject{ 'Drésden'étatioh ﬁﬁifs 2 and 31_A
. Additional Information on Vessel
and Piping, NRC Dkts. 50-237 and 50-249°

Dear Mr. Silver:

Th1s is to confirm the information given to you in our
telephone conversatlon of February 13, 1975.

The vessels for Dresden Units 2 and 3 were placed on
December 8, 1968 and January 4, 1970, respectively.

"Welding records show that the core spray lines in Dresden
Unit 2 were being installed between October 1968 and May 1969 and
hydro-tested in March 1969, except for the few welds completed in
April and May of 1969. The core spray lines on Dresden Unit 3
were installed between Aprll 1969 and May 1930 and were hydro-
tested in May 1970.

The bypass piping‘was hydro-tested on Dresden Units 2 and
3 on January 1970 and May 1970, respectively.

yefy truly YOurs,"

Mark A. El
Staff Assistant
Vice~President Lee






